Director Marc Webb Reveals Amazing Spider-Man 2 Armory - News - Comic Books - Weekly Comics
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Director Marc Webb continues his flurry of photos from the set of "The Amazing Spider-Man 2"
with a shot of a location dubbed “The Armory.” The wall crawler's sequel opens May 4, 2014.

Read more: http://www.comicbookresources.com/?page=article&amp;id=44530
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